
Carleton North Announcements Oct. 17th 

The Bristol Elementary School is looking for volunteers to help with this 
year’s Christmas production. It would a great way to get some volunteer 
hours and have some fun at the same time. Interested students are asked to 
see Mr. Tracey in B-216 or B-205. 

 

Boo Grams will be on sale today at noon Cost is $2 

 

There is a wellness meeting tomorrow after school until 4:00.  Everyone is 
welcome to come check it out. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


